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GREETINGS MS GUTIERREZ

Please find attached my comments on Proposed Changes to 28 PA. CODE
CHS. 201 And 211.

Take Care & Safe Journey

Joe McLaughlin
290 Case Avenue, Sharon, PA 16146-3465
Land Line: 724-346-6862, E-Mail: jcmee@yahoo.com
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August 27, 2021 
Lori Gutierrez 
Deputy Director, Office of Policy 
625 Forster Street, Room 814 
Health & Welfare Building 
Harrisburg, PA 17120 


RE: Proposed Dept. of Health Proposed Nursing Facility Regulations /4.1 NHPPD 


Ms. Gutierrez, 


I am writing to you as the Chairman of the Board of Directors of Saint John XXIII Home in 
Hermitage, Pennsylvania regarding the proposed changes to the Department of Health Nursing 
Facility Regulations as published in the July 31, 2021 Pennsylvania Bulletin. 


Of major concern is the increase in Staffing Requirements. The change from 2.7 Nursing Hours 
per Patient Day to 4.1 Nursing Hours per Patient Day is excessive and has no bearing on 
Quality of Care. 


The 52% increase in time spent with a Patient will manifest itself in even higher operating and 
staffing cost for the Home, cost that are not being reflected in an increase in reimbursement per 
Patient. This cost will have to be absorbed elsewhere in the Home's Operating Budget 
diminishing the overall care for the Patient. For Private Pay Residents, this will result in them 
spending down their own assets quicker and becoming a ward of the Medical Assistance Rolls 
even sooner. 


Increasing Staffing Hours at a time when qualified Staff is difficult to obtain will result in even 
fewer Patients being able to be taken care of. St John XXIII is already operating at only 60% 
capacity due to Staffing shortages in Western Pennsylvania. The Home has already had to rely 
on utilizing Agency Staffing further increasing overall Cost. 


Note that this Requirement fails to take into consideration forms of care other than Nursing that 
a Patient receives during a 24 hour period such as physical, speech, and occupational therapy. 


It should also be noted that the Federal Government chose not to mandate a minimum staffing 
hour per patient day. 


In conclusion, I am against adoption of this Regulation. 


Sincerely, 


Wt?--V-~ 
Joseph McLaughlin 
290 Case Avenue 
Sharon, PA 16146 
724-346-6862 
jcmee@yahoo.com 
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